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There is virtually no voter fraud in Oregon, and vote by mail makes voting and active 

participation in our democracy accessible to my ill and elderly parents and my 

disabled husband and adult child. It is unconscionable to put more barriers in the way 

of voting and is anti-democracy. Shame on the sponsors of this heinous bill. 


